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The Tesla Science Foundation

Dear Dr. Saurav Agrawal,

I am pleased to inform you that, by decision of the Tesla Science Foundation US, you have been
invited to deliver a lecture on January 11, 2025, at the Tesla Soint Award conference.
Additionally, based on the presentation you submitted to us, the committee has qualified
(nominated) vou for the Tesla Spirit Award gold medal.

In addition to your lecture, we would like to hold a detailed meeting with the TSF board
regarding our future collaboration on your "Peace Economy" program.

We expect to welcome you at the New York hotel on January 10, when most conference
participants will already be present.

Please confirm your attendance as soon as possible so that we can include you in the program on
time. If you need any additional information, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikola Lonchar
President / Founder
Tesla Science Foundation

Nikola Tesla Club
Nikola Tesla Inventors Club



